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I am disappointed to find with all the problems this state is facing, that stripping 

another small piece of my right to Life, Liberty, and the Pursuit of Happiness, 

somehow requires the attention of this legislature. Please address the the issues, 

that expand Oregonians freedoms and choices instead of restricting them, Thank 

You. 


